PrivatelSF

From: stephen couche <steveco1948@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 12:23 AM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: nuclear waste deposited on private lands

| believe depositing nuclear waste on private lands needs to be prohibited! There is no system set up to secure this
waste, or insure that it is not

tampered with. Nuclear waste is to volatile to allow anything but a publicly secured site to contain it, and that site needs
to meet extensive safety

requirements, and security!

Sincerely,

Stephen Couche
Portland, OR
Neighborhood activist



